Brookfield High School Grad Party 2020

Dear Valued Business Owner/Community Member,

High school graduation is a great time for the community to celebrate and honor its graduates. For many years, the Brookfield community has supported an all-night party to ensure that graduates celebrate in a safe, secure, and substance-free environment. This event requires a tremendous amount of volunteer effort, both physical and financial. For more information, please check out our website at bhsctgradparty.com.

Won't **YOU** join us in celebrating the graduates' achievements by making a contribution to the 2020 Brookfield High School Graduation Party? You can show your support through the **"Sponsor-A-Room"** program or a donation in any amount. Please see attached suggested tiered donation levels.

With your sponsorship of this event, coupled with supporting our graduates, your business will:

- Be acknowledged at the entrance of the high school during the public walk through. Over 1000 community members visit the venue.
- Have signage with your company name and/or logo during Grad Party weekend at the sponsored room of your choice (see attached).

Please make check payable to "BHS CT Grad Party" and mail to my attention at the address below. If you cannot contribute at this time, please remember our group when budgeting for the 2021 calendar year! THANK YOU for your support and for contributing to this safe event for our seniors on their graduation night. Please feel free to call or email me with any questions you may have at 203.241.1668 or msmcgrade@charter.net.

Best Regards,

Marlene McGrade BHS Grad Party 2020, Fundraising Coordinator BHS CT Grad Party PO Box 74 Brookfield, CT 06804